
Report on activities 2021 

 

After establishing the Foundation in 2020, we were able to sponsor 2 projects in 2021. 

 

Support: 

We supported the Kids in crisis Foundation, a partner who trains (new) trauma counsellors and offers 

schooling and trauma counseling to children in Jos, Nigeria.  A place regularly attacked for years by 

the Boko Haram. Over 500 children, parents and teachers have been supported by teaching, 

counseling and giving them tools to cope with this trauma so there is mental room to focus on and 

build a better future.  

We also supported The Soweto Slums Good Samaritan Children Center. An orphanage in Nairobi, 

Kenya. 12 children were able to study for a profession which enable them to join the job market as 

soon as they finish. After the completion they will have a fashion designer, two bakers, 3 mechanics, 

2 welders, a music producer, a civil engineer, a teacher, and an electrician.  

 

With the above support, nearly all received donations have been spent on the projects. We look 

forward to receive more donations, so in 2022 even more impact can be made. 

 

Website: 

The temporary website of the CMC Foundation went online in May 2021. An English website has 

been chosen for international accessibility. The application to be designated as an ANBI has been 

submitted. 

 

 

 

 


